
 
Emergency Shellfish Closure # 093-V1 (link below) has been issued pertaining to an inlet along 
Fisherman’s Island in Northampton County.  The emergency closure went into effect today July 12, 
2013, and was due to three cases of Vibrio parahaemolyticus illness associated with the consumption of 
oysters, two of which were attributed to oysters harvested solely from the area.   
 
To view a press release regarding the closure see our website at: 
 
http://www.vdh.virginia.gov/news/PressReleases/2013/071213Shellfish.htm.   
 
A copy of the closure is also available at: 
 
http://www.vdh.virginia.gov/EnvironmentalHealth/Shellfish/documents/emer_cond093-V1.pdf 
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